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March 3, 2021 
 
 
Sue Pyles, PE 
Senior Staff Engineer 
City of Lee’s Summit 
220 SE Green St 
Lee’s Summit, MO  64063 
 
RE: OAKVIEW STORAGE LOT 5 – SANITARY MAIN  EXTENSION 
 PL2021044 
 
Dear Sue: 
 
This letter is regarding staff comments dated March 3, 2021 for the above-referenced project’s 
engineering plan review to which we have the following response: 
 

 Resubmit one (1) comments response letter and one (1) digital copy following the 
electronic plan submittal guides as stated below: 
Response:  Acknowledged 

 Revised plans will be reviewed within five (5) business days of the date received. 
Response: Acknowledged 
 

Engineering Review – Corrections 
 
1. Minimum lateral spacing required is 4’ outside edge of MH to edge of wye fitting.  

Review the lateral spacing and revised as needed.  Please add enough information to 
ensure it can be located correctly during construction. 
Response:   Please note we have revised the “wye” location and clarified in the 
callout that the service connection is to be installed a minimum of 4’ from the 
outside face of the new manhole. 

 
Should you have additional comments or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank 
you for your review of this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SCHLAGEL & ASSOCIATES, P.A. 

 
Jeffrey T. Skidmore, PE 
Principal / Sr. Project Engineer 
Direct Dial 913-322-7145 
JS@schlagelassociates.com  
 
/mr 
Enclosures  

 

 


